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Deansway

 Woodloes Park
Warwick
CV34 5DF

Admin5207@welearn365.com
Tel 01926 497491


17th July 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

Swimming 2018-2019
As we near the end of the current school year, we are busy planning ahead for the next 12 months and this includes swimming provision for key stage two children.  
We are pleased to confirm that we will, once again, be using the facilities at St Nicholas Park Leisure Centre from September onwards on a Tuesday afternoon. 

Children in years 3, 4 and 5 will be swimming during the course of the next school year and the schedule will be as follows:-
Autumn Term – Year 5 
Spring Term – Year 4
Summer Term – Year 3

We will obviously notify parents/carers during the next school year (as/when appropriate) of further details ie., payment and relevant dates etc.  Meanwhile, we are writing to confirm that following a review of the swimming costs, the price per child will be increasing from September to £24.00 per half term.

Year 5 will commence swimming on Tuesday 12th September (last lesson being Tuesday 11th December) and we will send a text message at the beginning of the autumn term to advise when it appears on Parent Pay.  

Should you have any queries regarding the above, please speak to the school office. 

Yours sincerely

School office 
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